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Good Friends Make 

Good Neighbors 

Do you have a friend who 

is looking to make a move 

into a community? 

When you or your family 

members refer someone 

to move into the 

community, you will 

receive a rent credit for 

$4000 after they have lived 

with us for 90 days. 
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Meet Our Team 
 

Laure 
O-Mendenhall 

Executive Director 
 

Deb Rossi 
 Director of Sales & 

Marketing 
 

Anne Connell 
Community Relation 

Director 
 

Keelani Duffey 
Wellness Director 

 
Madison Faulkner 
Wellness Director 

 
Arine Boschian 

Dining Services Director 
 

Maryanna Rodriguez 
Life Enrichment Director 

 
Denise Wiebers 

Business Office Manager 
 

Aaron Brady 
Plant Operations Director 
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Celebrating December 
Safe Toys and Gifts Month 

Eat a Red Apple Day 

December 1 

Pearl Harbor  

Remembrance Day  

December 7 

Cocoa Day 

December 13 

Cat Herders Day 

December 15 

Eggnog Day 

December 24 

Christmas Day 

December 25 

Laure Letter -  December 2024 

Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 

As the year comes to a close and we step into the festive season, I want 

to take a moment to reflect on the incredible journey we've had 

together here at Sierra Del Sol throughout 2024. It has been a year of 

growth, connection, and memorable moments, and we are so grateful 

for all of you who make our community truly special. 

December is always a time of celebration, warmth, and gratitude. As 

we prepare for the holidays, our team is working hard to ensure that 

every resident feels the joy and magic of this time of year. We are 

excited about the upcoming events, activities, and the spirit of giving 

that fills our halls. 

A Season of Giving and Gratitude 
The holiday season is an opportunity for us to show our appreciation 

to the residents, families, and team members who make Sierra Del Sol 

such a vibrant and supportive place to live and work. We encourage 

you to share stories, experiences, and memories with us throughout 

December, so we can celebrate the unique spirit of each individual in 

our community. 

Memory Care Focus: Cherishing Moments 
For our residents in Memory Care, we continue to tailor activities that 

focus on personal connection, comfort, and joy. Our holiday-themed 

activities are designed to engage, uplift, and celebrate the rich histories 

and stories of each resident, while ensuring their sense of security and 

well-being. From memory box creations to holiday reminiscing 

sessions, we strive to create meaningful experiences that resonate with 

each resident's unique journey. 

Looking Ahead to 2025 
As we move into 2025, we are committed to providing the highest 

standard of care and service, and we look forward to continuing to 

build a community where everyone feels valued, heard, and cared for. 

Our staff is eager to introduce new programs and activities that 

promote well-being, creativity, and personal fulfillment in the months 

ahead. 

I want to express my heartfelt thanks to each of you for your trust and 

support this year. It is a privilege to be part of such a caring 

community, and I look forward to another wonderful year together. 

Laure Mendenhall 



We Caught Us Some 

Turkeys!! Thank You to 

Our Amazing 

Maintenance Team for 

Volunteering to Dress 

Up Like Turkeys! 

 
 

 
.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Calling All Bingo Lovers 

 
Bingo is celebrated throughout 
December in church halls and 
community centers because 
December is Bingo Month. 
The game dates all the way 
back to 1530, when Italians 
played a game called Lo Gioco 
del Lotto d’Italia. Some even 
say that this game was used to 

fight government corruption. Instead of winning a 
pot of money, those holding winning numbers 
were elected as local leaders. 
 
The French first introduced a playing card full of 
numbers. Then in the 1800s, the Germans used 
the game as a tool to teach children math and 
spelling. It first appeared in America in 1929 at a 
carnival near Atlanta, Georgia, where it was  
called “Beano.” When an excited winner shouted 
out the word bingo by mistake, an entrepreneur 
named Edwin S. Lowe overheard the faux pas, 
renamed the game, and employed a Columbia 
University mathematician named Carl Leffler to 
create 6,000 randomly numbered bingo cards. 
Leffler purportedly went insane from the task. A 
Catholic priest asked Lowe to show him the game 
as a way of raising money for the church. Bingo 
has been a church hall mainstay ever since. 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

December 2024 December 2024 

Planting Our Beautiful 

Winter Garden in the Lodge 

Enjoying Family 

Pie Day!! 


